

May 6, 2021

Mrs. Dorothy Graham, President Graham Family Foundation 544 61<sup>st</sup> Street Oakland, California 94609

Dear Dorothy,

Thank you for the recent \$30,000 donation to North Shore Animal League America. This donation supports the programs that impact generations from students of the Mutt-i-grees® Curriculum to senior citizens in our Seniors for Seniors Program. Most importantly, you are helping us save the lives of homeless animals and create bright, healthy futures for them. The sustained commitment of the Graham Family Foundation helps us fulfill our no-kill mission to Rescue, Nurture, Adopt, and Educate.

Per your instructions during our recent Zoom meeting (it was great to see you and Richard), this year's donation will be apportioned in the following manner:

The Olga Graham Fund has been replenished with \$5,000 and the Seniors for Seniors Wellness Program has received \$15,000 to offset the medical costs for this vital initiative. The balance of \$10,000 is earmarked for stipends for 16 public school National Mutt-i-grees Ambassadors and support for the Mutt-i-grees Curriculum.

Your continued support shows a deep commitment to the plight of homeless animals and the pressing need to secure responsible, loving people to adopt them. Future generations of adopters are being inspired through our humane education program and your support helps to remove financial barriers for the aging population who can provide great homes for pets.

You are truly life-savers in your support. We are honored that North Shore Animal League America is among the organizations you support and value the trust you have in us. Our combined best efforts save and enhance the lives of dogs, cats, puppies, and kittens.

Sincerely,

Diana Zaferiou

Drana

Vice President, Strategic Development Partnerships